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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

We are upgrading Narrabeen North Public School with improved education facilities to 
support the student community. 

Temporary plywood hoarding on Namona Street from 26 February 2024 

As mentioned in our December 2023 project update, we will be installing a new electrical 
kiosk substation within the school boundary on Namona Street. To support this, we will need 
to install a plywood hoarding next to the existing school fence line.  

This temporary hoarding will provide a barrier between construction activities and the 
public. Please refer to the image below for the location of the hoarding. 

The hoarding will be installed during the week starting 26 February 2024 between the 
hours of 7:00 am to 5:00 pm, weather and site conditions permitting. The hoarding will be in 
place for around 4 weeks and removed when work on the new kiosk substation starts. A 
separate notice will be issued to advise of this. 

Trucks will be used to complete this work, however we don’t expect any major noise, 
vibration or traffic impacts. School operations will not be affected. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure NSW via 
the contact details below. 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 
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